
  An APE Special Announcement..... 

  
 
 
APE organizers are pleased to announce that, as a result of a donation from one of 
our supporters, we've been able to appoint an Executive Director – something we 
had wanted to do but lacked the funds to provide for. 
 
Roger Emsley has agreed to fill that role and has taken up the position as of 
August 1, 2007. 
 
Roger has been involved with APE since the beginning, and has demonstrated strong 
leadership skills that have earned APE a highly-respected reputation amongst the 
community, politicians, and government officials.  He has lived in Delta since 1968, 
where he and his wife have their own travel industry consulting business.  Roger 
has agreed to reduce his travel consulting activities in order to free up enough 
time to fulfill his new role. 
 
Roger's appointment will assist in expanding APE’s profile and presence, not only in 
our community, but beyond.  His ongoing commitment to researching the many 
detrimental issues surrounding Deltaport expansion has played a key role in our 
position on the battlefield; and we look forward to building on that position under 
his invaluable leadership.   
  
Roger can be reached at 604 946 7250 or by email at emsley@axion.net 
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